[image: goodmglogo22 march]
Second Gear
The fortnightly newsletter of the MG Car Club Wellington Centre
Thursday 21st November 2013
Club Dinner Next Wednesday 27th November
This will be the last dinner for the year.  Venue is the Southern Cross 39 Abel Smith Street, Te Aro.  Kickoff is at 6.30pm.  URGENT::There have been very few bookings so far for this and we may have to cancel if we can’t bring the numbers up.  Please email Bob Hulena or phone him on 04 293 8112
December Noggin N Natter Wednesday 11th Dec
The December N&N will be held in the usual venue, the Waterloo Bar and Grill.  This will be our Christmas meeting and the club will be buying your first drink as well as putting on some nibbles.  Bring along a wrapped present for Santa’s sack – no more than $5 value please!  We have put Santa Chris on a double-cream diet to get him more Santa-shaped for the occasion 
Tawa School Fair Saturday 23rd November
The fair is on at Tawa school 11.00am to 2.00pm.  We usually put on a ‘show and shine’ so if you would like to bring your car along contact Ross Armstrong for details.
Old Speckled Hen Run Thursday 28th Nov
Contact the club captain for details
Subscriptions
We still have quite a few subscriptions outstanding, and you may have received a statement from us for these.  From now on we will only be mailing Bulletins to current members so if you are uncertain whether yours is still unpaid and/or you haven’t received your bulletin, email the treasurer@mgcarclub.org.nz 
MG Classic Manfeild, Saturday 9th & Sunday 10th Nov
If you didn’t make it to Manfeild the other weekend you missed a marvellous two days of great racing – including a new track record set by the amazing Kenny Smith in his formula 5000.  Thanks to Ron Robertson and his team for a great event!!
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